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Newsletter 16.09.22
Macmillan Coffee Morning
There will be a Macmillan Coffee Morning in school on the morning of Tuesday 27th September.  This is open for all parents/carers and families and friends of St Paul’s.  This is for a very worthy cause and we look forward to welcoming you into school.
Bank Holiday
Due to the funeral of Queen Elizabeth II the school will be closed on Monday 19th September.

Attendance
Attendance is always given the utmost priority at St Paul’s.  The aim for every child and class is to have at least 96% attendance.
Attendance for each class this week is:
Reception - 95.7%
Year 1 - 91.7%
Year 2 - 96.8%
Year 3 - 94.8%
Year 4 - 97%
Year 5 - 91.6%
Year 6 - 94.8%

Well done to Year 4 again!
St Paul’s Church
There will be a special communion service for Queen Elizabeth II in St Paul’s Church on Sunday 18th September at 10am.  All parents and families are welcome to attend this.
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